
Good Evening Board members, Dr. Sanchez…  

Since the last time I spoke, the Superintendent Student Advisory Council has met and 

had a very productive and fun meeting.  

At the beginning of every meeting, each school delivered one positive message about an 

event or collaboration at their school. Between strengthened magnet programs at 

Pueblo and state-winning golf teams from Sahuaro, it was great to hear all the amazing 

things TUSD high schools are accomplishing. Together with Dr. Sanchez (and Warrior 

News?), it is our goal to get these positive happenings out into not just the TUSD 

community, but also the Tucson community, so the accomplishments of students, 

faculty and the district can be celebrated.  

At our last meeting at Project Moore, SSAC members had the opportunity to tour the 

facility and learn about the school itself. It was once again great to see another part of 

our district, and understand more about the inter-workings of such a large and 

complicated district.  

Dr. Sanchez then led us through a leadership activity that he lead our high school 

principals’ through only weeks before. This activity allowed us as students to feel more 

connected and truly learn about the impact of teaching, learning and leading in our 

school system.  

Finally, the biggest item our agenda is beginning to plan kindness week for next 

semester, and organizing specific activities for students to participate in at their high 

schools district wide. SSAC wants to maintain our “Be Kind” message, while 

maintaining a kinder and more positive culture across campus.  

 

Our next meeting will be held at Palo Verde on Monday December 16th from 11-1. 

Thank you! 


